
 
 

Registration Form: 

2015 Sisters In Spirit Vigils 
 

October 4th is a day where we honour the lives of missing and 
murdered Aboriginal women and girls as well as support grieving 
families and provide opportunities for healing. The violence 
experienced by Aboriginal women and girls in Canada is a national 
tragedy. United we can demand action on an issue that impacts us 
all! 

 
Completed forms can be faxed to 613-722-7687, or by email to  tdube@nwac.ca. 

  

 (Internal Use Only) Registration Date:      
 

Main contact person*: 
 

Main contact email*: 
 

Main contact phone*: 
 
 

Hosting Organization(s)*: 
 

 

Mailing Address: 
 

City or Town: 
 

Province or Territory: 
 

Postal Code: 
 

Location of your vigil 

(e.g., Friendship Centre)*: 
 

Date of your vigil*:      October 4th   Other: 
 

Time of your vigil*: 
 

Details of your vigil (i.e., rally, 
march, candlelight vigil, school 
assembly, moment of silence): 

 
 
 

*Please note that the NWAC.ca website will display information about your vigil to help advertise. 

mailto:%20tdube@nwac.ca


 

Is this your first year organizing a SIS Vigil? Yes No 
   

Looking to distribute more at your SIS Vigil?   

All the information you need can be downloaded electronically via our website   

http://www.nwac.ca/policy-areas/violence-prevention-and-

safety/sisters-in-spirit/october-4th-vigils/.   

   
 
 
 
 
 

Unfortunately NWAC is not able to provide any financial assistance for your vigil. We also are unable to provide event insurance 
for city permits. (The fees are normally waived for advocacy events). Because we do not have permission from every family, 

NWAC cannot provide you with the names or photos of missing and/or murdered Aboriginal women or girls. The life stories, 
names and images that we do have permission to use are available on the NWAC website at http://www.nwac.ca/policy-

areas/violence-prevention-and-safety/sisters-in-spirit/life-stories/. 

 

On behalf of the Native Women’s Association of Canada (NWAC) 
thank you for registering your SIS Vigil! 

 

You will receive a confirmation email shortly. 
 

Sisters In Spirit Vigils are a movement for social change. 
 

Visit  www.nwac.ca to learn more. 

http://www.nwac.ca/

